Before your child may enter
7th grade, you must provide
your school with a new
Tennessee Certificate of
Immunization proving your
child has received Tdap and
two doses of the varicella
(chickenpox) vaccine.
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You are urged to obtain the
immunizations and/or the
new certificate now, and turn
it in to your school before the
end of the 6th grade.

Attention, parents of 6th graders

BEAT THE RUSH!

Contact your medical provider
or the Knox County Health
Department at 215-5150 to
see if your child has proof of:

e Tdap vaccine

® Two chickenpox vaccines
or documentation of date
of the disease
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